
                                                           

 
 
 
 

 

  

June 15, 2018 
 

Commissioner Dave Jones 
California Department of Insurance 
c/o Bruce Hinze, Attorney IV 
45 Freemont Street 
Floor 23rd  
San Francisco, CA 94105 
 
Via email:  mergercomments@insuarnce.ca.gov 
 
RE:     CVS Health and Aetna Transaction 
 
Dear Commissioner Jones:   
 
I am writing to you in regards to the CVS Health and Aetna proposed transaction.  I have 
had the opportunity to work with Aetna on several impactful community projects.  The 
positive relationship we have with Aetna demonstrate their continued commitment to the 
people they serve.  I am excited about the possible partnership with CVS Health.  Together, 
they will be able to serve millions of people every day, impacting their health for the better. 
 
I support this transaction and believe it will benefit the residents of California and specifically 
the residents of the City of Pico Rivera. 
 
If you need additional information, please feel free to contact me.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Gustavo V. Camacho 
Mayor, City of Pico Rivera 
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